Minutes of Regular Meeting
Liberty Township, Licking County, Ohio
October 12, 2020

* The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township trustees was held on Monday, October 12,
2020 in the shop behind the township building. Bill Siegel, township trustee chairperson, called
the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. He stated the meeting is being recorded, and led the Pledge of
Allegiance.

e Roll call was taken with the following answering as present: Bill Siegel, Bill Bogantz and Dave
Cole.

e Dave Cole made a motion to approve the minutes from the September 14, 2020, regular trustee
meeting. Bill Bogantz seconded the motion and it passed with all YES votes.

Resident/Public Input

e Bill Bogantz mentioned that someone is living in a camper on Nichols Lane and it has been
brought to the attention on the Zoning Inspector.

® It was mentioned by Bill Siegel that many calls have been received cocerning the transition to
the new trash contract with Waste Management.

Zoning Report — Ed Wasem gave the zoning report.

2020-LS-002 Robert Moore $100.00

8894 Nichols Lane 2020-P-033 Robert & Karin Moore $467.00
Lot Split 8822 Nichols Lane

residence
2020-P-030 Chris & Molly Osborne $75.00
9433 Crouse Willison 2020-P-034 Braden Hubbard $230.00
swimming pool 6320 Nichols Lane

accessory building
2020-P-031 Shawn Sparhawk $192.00

7622 Nichols Lane 2020-LS-004 Jordan Hickman $100.00
accessory building 4581 Hazelton Etna Rd
Lot Split

2020-P-032 Allen Bemiller $305.00
7635 Liberty Church
residence

Total $1,469.00

Old Business

* Bill Bogantz addressed the zoning resolution update. The resolution needs to specifically define
“group homes” and locations where they are permitted. Bill will move forward on addressing
those changes with our legal counsel. Bill Siegel discussed simplifying the resolution. FAQ would
also be helpful on the website.
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New Business

e Waste Management’s new contract was discussed. Recycling is too expensive to be done at
houses. There have also been some issues of missed trash pickup. All issues have been
addressed by the trustees and/or Waste Management.

e The new pickup truck was repaired.

® Phase 1 of the Denunes Road project should be finished this week. Two culverts need replaced.
Smalls’s estimate was too high. Bill S. and Jeff will work together to get the repairs done.

* Roads - The third round of mowing has been completed.

® Resolution 07-2020 which allows the township to appropriate $2000.00 of unencumbered
cemetery funds to be used by the township was read. Bill Bogantz moved to adopt the
resolution. Bill Siegel seconded the motion. It passed with all YES votes.

September Credit Card charges were read totaling $279.10

Correspondence/Warrants/Receipts

® The September correspondence was read.

® Receipts for the month of September were read. Receipts totaled $18,347.38
* Payments for the month of September were read. Payments totaled $19,308.4
e Credit Card Summary, Minutes, permits, warrants, and vouchers were signed.

Dave Cole made a motion to adjourn the October 12, 2020 meeting. Bill Bogantz seconded the motion.
The motion passed with all YES votes.
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